
 
From: Frances Grellier [mailto:   
Sent: 12 May 2018 09:20 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Sirs,  
 

There is no need for any road moving, Thank you. 
 

Likewise there was no need for the misplaced car meters, the proposed lights, the leisure 

centre which will lose money hand over fist, or a tarmac car park to serve people who aren't 
even local. 

 
Those folk buying second homes built for wealthy Londoners are quite capable of crossing 

the existing road that serves all the locals well enough. We are not a country with private 

beaches and I do not see why they should stop us from equal access to the beach which has 
been open to all who live in Seabrook. 

 
This whole development is creating a great loss to any visitor, weekend fisherman or local 

who appreciated what Mother nature has so beautifully done to a piece of wasteland - the 

only open stretch of land next to the sea and Canal in the whole of the overdeveloped south 
east. 

 
So there!!!! 

 

Thanks 
Fran Grellier 

 
 




